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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, February 18, 2011 8:46 AM
To: 'Joseph Muehleck'
Cc: Christa Marting; 'jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com'
Subject: RE: Site RO 162, 1/26/11 Letter, Request for extension
Attachments: DIR_L_2008-07-16.pdf

Hi all, 
 
Please use this email as approval of your extension request to allow time to investigate the status of site history.  I’ve 
attached a letter from the case file that also contains the a copy of the Notice of Responsibility (NOR) detailing site 
history as ACEH understands it.  You may have seen it yesterday, but if not, I thought it might assist you in your research.
Regards, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Joseph Muehleck [mailto:jmuehleck@eticeng.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 18, 2011 8:33 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Christa Marting; 'jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com' 
Subject: Site RO 162, 1/26/11 Letter, Request for extension 
 
Dear Mr. Detterman – 
 
Thank you for taking my call on Thursday, 2/17/11, regarding the above referenced site and letter. As discussed, 
ExxonMobil respectfully requests an extension to the 2/28/11 due date for a response referenced in the letter to 3/28/11, 
while ExxonMobil investigates historical use of the property and related issues. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Joseph Muehleck 
ETIC Engineering, Inc. 
2285 Morello Ave. 
Pleasant Hill 
CA 94523 
Tel. 925-602-4710 x 18 
Fax. 925-602-4720 
Mobile.925-301-7428 
jmuehleck@eticeng.com 
www.eticeng.com 


